
Not only would this be detrimental for some owners who won't receive rents but also one of the least
favorable outcomes if this passes will be that we will not be able limit the amount of people who will
reside at the property and will not be able to set a limit on how many "guests" a tenant can have or
have living at the property including how long their stay is.


